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To the Senate Judiciary Committee:

Please vote YES on SB 797. This bill will alert police officers when someone
tries to buy a gun who shouldn't be, helping them do their jobs.

| hope the Oregon Senate Judiciary Committee will pass SB 797. It will close the
loopholes in our laws that let domestic abusers and other dangerous people
buy guns.

We need to set an example nationwide of the type of SAFE and SANE commonsense gun
safety protections that should be in place for all of us.

I ask this for my children, who live in fear of a mass shooting in their school.

I ask this for myself, as someone who survived domestic violence and has lived in fear of
gun violence.

When you are in a violent relationship or have fought your way out of one, you LIVE IN
FEAR that your (ex-)partner will obtain a gun and kill you and/or your children.

We live in FEAR because it is simply far too easy for anyone and everyone to obtain
guns.

Please hear our voices, we may not be strong rich and mighty like the NRA, but we are
your constituents.

Thank you,

Jenna Wilson

4116 SE Grant Street
Portland OR

97214
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